
School 
Keep 
Clear

No Stopping  
No Excuses



No stopping or parking 
on entrance markings

8am – 5pm
Monday – Friday

If you stop, you will 
be liable for a Penalty 
Charge Notice of £70

What are School Keep 
Clear markings for?

For safety – to restrict parking so 
that pedestrians, especially school 
children wishing to cross, have a 
clear view. They also help drivers, 
who are often unable to see small 
children waiting to cross between 
parked cars.

No parking, waiting, loading/
unloading, dropping off or picking 
up passengers is permitted on a 
School Keep Clear marking during 
its controlled hours. 

Blue Badge Holders are NOT 
exempt from this restriction.



Did you know that walking to and from 
school every day of the week burns as many 
calories as two whole hours of PE! When we 
are walking with others they are keeping fit, 
healthy and reducing pollution too!

Have you considered these 
alternatives?

Try ‘Park and Stride’
Park away from the school 
entrance and walk the 
last 5-10 minutes. (Your 
school may already have 
a ‘5 minute walk zone’ 
marked out.) This disperses the cars 
and reduces the number in any one 
place to a safer level.

Walking half a mile only takes between 8 
and 15 minutes. How many calories you 
burn depends on how fast you walk!

Try car-sharing
If you have to drive to 
school then get together 
with other parents who need to go by 
car and take it in turns to drive.

You could start by doing any of these 
just once or twice a week.



This information is available on the internet at 
www.swindon.gov.uk. It can be produced in a 
range of languages and formats (such as large 
print, Braille or other accessible formats) by 
contacting the Customer Services Department.

E-mail: customerservices@swindon.gov.uk
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